
 

 



 

Mental Health Learning Network 
 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

Welcome to issue 31 of the Mental Health Learning Network Newsletter 

 

The MHLN newsletter aims to highlight information, news & key updates within Mental Health.  If you have any 

news items or articles you would like included please let us know. 

 

I very much hope you find this newsletter useful.  If you have any comments about the newsletter, good or bad, 

please let me know. 

 
The next edition will be distributed on the 14th February 2013. 

 
 

News 
 
National Confidential Inquiry Stakeholder Survey 2012 – 2013 

The survey is for all stakeholders including: patients, carers, health professionals and managers, central and local 

Government representatives, voluntary organisations and groups and the general public and will help NCI to 
assess their service. Click on the link to complete the survey 

Click here 

 

Time to Change 

New advertising campaign launched 

Click here 

 

Hospital admissions for stress rise 

A Mental Health Foundation survey shows an increase in stress levels 

Click here 

 

Public Health funding announced 

Chief Executive of Mind calls for integrated approach to health 

Click here 

 

Comment 
 

The people who really deserve an honour 

Clare Allan nominates the people she thinks should get a New Year Honour 

Clare Allan, Guardian 

Click here 

 

Reports 

 
Life Line, Evaluation of Mental Health Helplines 

The Mental Health Helplines Partnership and Mental Health Foundation launch new report 

Click here 

 

 

Events 

 

http://www.medicine.manchester.ac.uk/cmhr/centreforsuicideprevention/nci/reports/survey2012
http://www.time-to-change.org.uk/news/new-advertising-campaign-launches
http://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-news/news-archive/2012/130108-stress/
http://www.mind.org.uk/news/8146_mental_health_services_should_be_a_key_focus_for_local_authorities_as_public_health_funding_is_announced
http://www.guardian.co.uk/society/2013/jan/08/new-year-honours-nominations-mental-health
http://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/content/assets/PDF/publications/life_lines.pdf?view=Standard


 
Siblings Connect 2013 

2nd March 2013. Central London 

Click here 

 

Mental Health Research Network Cymru Annual Scientific Conference 

7th March 2013.North Wales 

Click here 

 

Mental Health Helplines Partnership 

Forthcoming conferences and events January 2013 to April 2013 

Click here 

 

We respect your privacy therefore if you do not wish to receive these regular updates please send an email 

to info@attend.org.uk 
 
 

Debbie Baverstock 

Membership Services Administrator 

Attend Web: www.attend.org.uk 

 

Building healthy communities 

 

Interested in becoming a member find out more here 

http://www.attend.org.uk/membership 
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This e-mail is confidential and may be privileged. It may be read, copied and used only by the intended recipient. 

If you have received it in error, please contact us immediately. 

 

 

Attend is a charity registered with the Charity Commission in England and Wales under no. 1113067 and 

in Scotland under no. SCO39237 with a head office at Attend, 11-13 Cavendish Square, London, W1G 0AN. 
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http://www.rethink.org/siblings/how_we_can_help/sibling_workshops_and_events/siblings_connect_2013_national_event/index.html
http://www.mhrnc.org/conference.htm
http://www.mhhp.org.uk/events.html
mailto:info@attend.org.uk
http://www.attend.org.uk/
http://www.attend.org.uk/membership


   
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


